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DATE 

 
EVENT 

Thursday 8th March Year 12 Physics Excursion to Luna ParkτPlease 
note change of date 

Thursday 8th March Year 12 Theatre Studies Excursion to Wyndam 
Cultural Centre @ Werribee 

Monday 12th March Labour Day Public HolidayτNo students 

Tuesday 20thτFriday 23rd March Year 12 Legal Studies Canberra Excursion 
 

Thursday 22nd March Year 11 Theatre Studies Excursion to West 
Gippsland Art Centre 

Thursday 29th March Biology / PsychologyExcursion to Melbourne 
Zoo 

COLLEGE PRINCIPAL  
ANTHONY RODAUGHAN 

 

CAMPUS  PRINCIPAL  
MATT JOBLING 

 

ASSISTANT  PRINCIPAL  
MICHELLE REID-METCALF 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

§ADMINISTRATION 
 PH 5165 0646 
 PO BOX 3411 
 MORWELL BC 3841 
 

§ GEP OFFICE 
PH 5132 3800 

 PO BOX 3411 
 MORWELL BC 3841 

 

§ ATTENDANCE  
PH 5132 3843 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ñCommitment leads to action. Action brings your dream closer.ò  Marcia Wieder 

 
PROGRESS REPORTS 
¢ƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ǎŜǘ ƻŦ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀǊǊƛǾŜŘ ƘƻƳŜ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƛƭ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ LƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ 
newsletter was an explanatory document designed to answer questions and provide a guide as to the level of 
performance achieved using our Grade Point Average (GPA) system.  
 
The progress reports are used by our Student Management teams to identify students who are performing at a 
high level and to acknowledge their pleasing performance. This group of students is known as our GPA All-Stars.  
 
The progress reports also indicate students who may be struggling or not performing at the expected level. The 
Student Managers and the Advocates will be speaking to each of these students and implementing some 
support mechanisms to get students back on track. 
 
We encourage all Parents and Students to use the reports as a way of initiating discussion with each other about 

progress at school.  Parents are welcome to contact the school if they have any concerns about student 

progress. There will be a formal Parent/Teacher afternoon held on Tuesday 27th March from 3.30-6.00pm, this 

will be based around the next progress report. 

 
GPA ALL-STARS 
Congratulations to all the students named as GPA All-Stars for February, the list of students is included in this 
newsletter. These students have performed to a high level across their classes in the areas of Progress, Attitude, 
Conduct, Work Ethic and Work Completion. 

Web page address 
www.kurnaicollege.vic.edu.au 

SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS:  8.00AMñ4.00PM 
 

SCHOOL HOURS:   8.30AMñ2.50PM   



GPA DREAMTEAM 2011 
The GPA Dreamteam for 2012 will commence with the next progress report and entries are now being taken. 
Students enter a team of between 4-6 players and compete using their combined average GPA scores. There are 
prizes for the team that makes the most improvement between progress reports. The concept is designed to 
encourage students to work together to improve their GPA scores which should also enable them to improve 
their overall results. We have promoted the idea of synergy at assemblies and through the Motivational Days to 
remind students that the combined efforts of a group of students will result in better outcomes than by just 
ǊŜƭȅƛƴƎ ƻƴ ƻƴŜΩǎ ƻǿƴ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ Dt! 5ǊŜŀƳǘŜŀƳ ƛǎ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǿŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǿŀȅ ƻŦ ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘƛƴƎ 
study at the GEP. Every student participating will also earn points for their House.  Students who would like to 
enter a team can see Lisa in Student Services for an entry form. 
 

GEP CAMPUS FOOTY TIPPING 
As the AFL season is about to kick off it is time to consider challenging your football knowledge and insight in a 

fun tipping competition. There is no cost for students to participate and you can possibly collect a prize or two 

along the way. Every student participating will also earn points for their House. Any student interested in 

participating in the Campus Footy Tipping competition can get an entry form from Lisa in Student Services. 

 

YEAR 11 VISIT TO THE  SUMMIT 
The advocate team recently organised a fun team-ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ Řŀȅ ŀǘ ά¢ƘŜ {ǳƳƳƛǘέ ƛƴ ¢ǊŀŦŀƭƎŀǊ ǘƻ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ƻǳǊ 
ƴŜǿ ȅŜŀǊ ммΩǎΦ {ƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ ƧǳƴƛƻǊ ŎŀƳǇǳǎŜǎ ƛƴ aƻǊǿŜƭƭ ŀƴŘ /ƘǳǊŎƘƛƭƭ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƴȅ 
others from a variety of other schools and environments.  During the day, students and teachers participated in 
activities that were designed to challenge teams and individuals in different ways. Not only did those involved 
have to overcome their fears of narrow spaces by crawling through tight tunnels, they also had to work together 
ǘƻ ǎƻƭǾŜ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎ ƭƛƪŜΣ άǘƘŜ ǘǊŜŀǎǳǊŜ ŎƘŜǎǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƛǎƭŀƴŘέ ƻǊ άǘƘŜ ƭŀǾŀ ǿŀƭƪέΦ  {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ƎǊŜŀǘ 
determination to overcome obstacles and some seemed to enjoy the opportunity to lead others. The weather 
was perfect on the day and students, as well as teachers, really enjoyed their time at The Summit.  We would 
like to thank the staff at The Summit for a well-prepared and fun day and would also like to thank everybody 
else who was involved in making this day happen. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEWSLETTERS 
We will soon begin distributing the Campus Newsletter electronically and in preparation we ask all families to 

ensure they have supplied the school with a current email address. We have many addresses from the 

enrolment forms however it is not a complete list at this stage. There will still be some hardcopies of the 

newsletter available from the General Office for students to collect if emailing is not convenient. 

 

TRARALGON OLYMPIANS SOCCER CLUB 
ß Are you interested in playing in the GSL Female Soccer Competition? 
ß Positions are still available in the U18s & Women's teams. 
ß For more info please contact ASAP 
ß Emy Panayiotou  5174 3695 / 0403 317736  or 
ß Ros Riley(U18s coach)               0438 024 081 
 


